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‘Living and growing together, 
Learning that lasts forever.’ 

AUTUMN TERM CLUBS 2019 

Thursday, 07 November 2019 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
I am pleased to let you know that we are able to offer a good range of after school clubs this term, thanks to 
the Cwm Glâs staff giving of their time and skills to support our pupils. Our clubs run 3.00pm-4.00pm, unless 
you’re told otherwise. 
Please see the table below for the various clubs on offer and return the attached form to your child’s teacher 
who will pass them on and liaise with each other. Some have limited numbers and will therefore be on a 
‘first come, first served’ basis. We don’t want to disappoint anyone, so be quick to return. 
Clubs start MONDAY 9th SEPTEMBER 2019, unless told otherwise by individual staff who host each club.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr N Craven-Lashley 
Headteacher 
 

Day Club Year Group(s) Staff 
Monday Rugby Skills Y5 & Y6 Mr Jones 

Reading & Phonics Club Y1, Y2 & Y3 Miss S Davies & Miss G Davies 
F.Phase Football Club Y Rec, Y1 & Y2 Mr Donald Murray, FA Wales Cymru  
Clwb Cymraeg Y3 – Y6 Miss Rosser, Mrs Kieft & Miss Richards 
HIIT Fitness Club Y5 & Y6 Mrs Kelleher 

Wednesday Netball Club Y4, Y5 & Y6 Mr Jones & Mrs Allen  
 
 
 
 

Thursday 
Magazine Club Y6 Mrs Edwards   
Yoga Club Y3, Y4, Y5 & Y6 Mr Craven  
Dance Club Y3, Y4, Y5 & Y6 Mrs Ives 
IT and Coding Club  Y3, Y4, Y5 & Y6 Mr Jones   

 
Choir will remain as a separate Club within the school day – typically a Monday afternoon at 2:00pm.  

Should any further opportunities arise for more Clubs, we will let you know.  

Return the attached reply slip – thank you.  

 

 



 
 

‘Living and growing together, 
Learning that lasts forever.’ 

I would like to request a place for my child __________________________ from  
Class ____ to take part in an after school club. 
S/he is interested in the following club(s): 
 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

 

I understand that some places are limited and I agree to collect my child at the end of 
the club promptly (usually 4:00pm unless told differently). I understand that a 
confirmation note / text will be sent home to confirm my child’s place in the club(s).  

 

Signed: ____________________________________ 

Relationship to the child: ______________________________ 

Date: ___________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 


